










NEW BUSINESS 

Ms. Baier distributed to the trustees a letter from ACPL Foundation President Rich Beck that 
requested the appointment of Brad Little to the Foundation Board of Directors. 

On the motion of Mr. Pasterick, Mr. Little was appointed to the Foundation's Board of 
Directors. 

Mr. Eisbart - Aye. 
Mr. Freistroffer -Aye. 
Mr. Moss - Second. 
Mr. Pasterick -Aye. 
Mr. Williams - Aye. 

Mr. Beck has also requested the following be reappointed to the Foundation Board of Directors: 
Kent Castleman, Stan Richard, and Rich Beck. 

On the motion of Mr. Moss, Mr. Castleman, Mr. Richard, and Mr. Beck were reappointed to the 
Foundation's Board of Directors. 

Mr. Eisbart - Aye. 
Mr. Freistroffer - Aye. 
Mr. Moss - Aye. 
Mr. Pasterick - Aye. 
Mr. Williams - Second. 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

N/A 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business to come before the board, the meeting adjourned at 4:29 

p.m. 11· '{.} t\~ovr 
---------------- -- Ben Eisbart, President 
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